
 Rawene Road Public 
Meeting Reminder 

                 

 

Public meeting The public meeting is tomorrow evening - Tuesday 1st 
May at 6pm.   
 
We are aware that the venue is likely to be busy as 
other activities are also happening on this night. There 
will be no car parking at the Rawene Centre. 
  
The project team wish to discuss what's happened so 
far, discuss the plans for the next few months, and take 
questions from the community. 
  
Venue: 
The Auditorium, Rawene Centre, 33 Rawene Rd, 
Birkenhead    www.rawenecentre.org.nz 
  
Outline of topics for discussion: 

• Update on Phase 1 works to date 
• What next? We will discuss the next stages of 

design, Phase 2, the construction programme, 
and what to expect. 

• Parking: issues and feedback 
 

Schedule of Meeting 
• Welcome and introduction of speakers – John 

Gillon, Kaipātiki Local Board Chair 
• MC to introduce panel and topics – Dean 

Kimpton, Auckland Council’s Chief Operating 
Officer 

• Background and work to date – Ross Roberts, 
Auckland Council’s Geotechnical & Geological 
Practice Lead 

• Main street works update 
• Questions and Answers 

 
On arrival, please sign in at the table in the reception 
area.  All are welcome. 
 

Activities on site At present, Downer New Zealand are on site tidying up 
and removing the pumping equipment and generator 
from the Rawene car park. 

Update on next phase of 
work 

CLL will be mobilising to the site from the 7th May, next 
week, to begin the Phase 1 work.  Initial construction 

http://www.rawenecentre.org.nz/


works will include trimming of the sheet piles to ground 
level followed by excavation for a concrete capping 
beam. 

Why you are receiving 
this email 

You are receiving this email as you have indicated that you 
wish to receive updates about Rawene Road car 
park. These email updates will be made available on a 
regular basis.  If you want to unsubscribe from this email, or 
if you want to be added, please email us.  

How you can get more 
information 

If you have any questions or feedback please email 

rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz and we will endeavour to 

answer as quickly and comprehensively as possible.  This 

email address can be used to contact the project team, and 

is regularly monitored by Amanda, John and Ross.  The 

Auckland Council Contact Centre is also be available on 09 

301 0101. 

You can get more information from the following sources: 

·         There is an introduction to the project on the 
Auckland Council website  

·         Frequently asked questions about the project are 
answered here (email us if you have new questions 
to add).   

·         A record of project updates up to 18 December is 
available here, and more recent updates here  

 
  

mailto:rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
mailto:rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
https://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/plans-projects-policies-reports-bylaws/our-projects/projects-north-auckland/Pages/rawene-road-emergency-stabilisation-work.aspx
http://ourauckland.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/articles/news/2017/12/birkenhead-slip-what-you-need-to-know/
https://at.govt.nz/projects-roadworks/birkenhead-rawene-road-carpark-updates/
http://ourauckland.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/articles/news/2017/12/update-birkenhead-slip/


 

Rawene Road Update  

Tuesday 17th April 2018 

                 

 

Activities on site Stormwater Pipeline 
Healthy Waters have begun work to connect the existing drainage from 
the carpark to a temporary pipeline through the gully.  So far this work 
has comprised drilling the line with directional drilling equipment and 
pulling a pipe back through from the Rawene car park.  This is due to 
finish this week, which will allow the pumping equipment and generator 
to be removed from the Rawene car park. 
 

Phase 1 works 
Work on Phase 1 at the top of the headscarp is programmed to begin on 
Monday 23rd April. Initial construction works will include trimming of the 
sheet piles to ground level followed by excavation for the concrete 
capping beam.  Weather permitting, this work should take 8-10 
weeks.  Work will begin at the eastern end of the site, beside the public 
car park, and work towards the western end of the site (the sheet piles 
were originally installed in this same direction). 
                                                                                          
The construction workers and the construction equipment will initially be 
positioned at the top of the landslip in private property to the rear of the 
Mokoia Road shops and the service lane.   Noise and vibrations will be 
noticeable, but not as intense as when the sheet piles were first dug into 
the ground.  We expect that a lot of the effects of the work from the 
proposed remedial works will be of a very different nature to the sheet 
piling.  The noise will be a more constant “background” source 
compared to the intermittent nature of sheet piling, and the noise and 
vibration levels will be much lower than those experienced during sheet 
piling.  
 
Construction will only be undertaken during the hours 8am - 6pm 
Monday to Saturday. 
 
A construction site manager will be present on site at all times. 

Update on next phase 

of work 
Phase 1 works are expected to be completed in 8-10 weeks (weather 
permitting).  Following this, Phase 2 works will begin.  These will initially 
comprise the installation of new piles at the bottom of the landslide and 
filling will then begin of the main landslide body to create a stable slope. 

 

Next public meeting A public meeting will be held on Tuesday 1st May 2018 at 6pm.  The 
project team wish to update you on Phase 1 works to date, discuss the 
next stages of the project for the next few months, and take questions 
from the community. 

 
Venue: 
The Auditorium, Rawene Centre, 33 Rawene Rd, 

Birkenhead    www.rawenecentre.org.nz 
Please remember that the Rawene Centre will be busy as other 
activities are also happening on this night and no car parking can be 
provided at the Centre. 
  

http://www.rawenecentre.org.nz/


Outline of topics for discussion: 

• Update on Phase 1 works to date 

• What next? We will discuss the next stages of design, Phase 2, 
the construction programme, and what to expect. 

• Parking: issues and feedback 

 
On arrival, please sign in at the table in the reception area.  All are 
welcome. 

How you can get more 

information 
If you have any questions and / or feedback please email 

rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz and we will endeavour to answer as 

quickly and comprehensively as possible.  This email address can be 

used to contact the project team, and is regularly monitored by Amanda, 

John and Ross.  The Auckland Council Contact Centre is also be 

available on 09 301 0101. 

You can get more information from the following sources: 

•         There is an introduction to the project on the Auckland Council 

website  

•         Frequently asked questions about the project are answered here 

(email us if you have new questions to add).   

•         A record of project updates up to 18 December is available here, 

and more recent updates here  

Why you are receiving 

this email 
You are receiving this email as you have indicated that you wish to 

receive updates about Rawene Road car park remedial project. These 

email updates will be made available on a regular basis.  If you want to 

unsubscribe from this email, or if you want to be added, please email us.  

 
  

mailto:rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
https://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/plans-projects-policies-reports-bylaws/our-projects/projects-north-auckland/Pages/rawene-road-emergency-stabilisation-work.aspx
http://ourauckland.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/articles/news/2017/12/birkenhead-slip-what-you-need-to-know/
https://at.govt.nz/projects-roadworks/birkenhead-rawene-road-carpark-updates/
http://ourauckland.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/articles/news/2017/12/update-birkenhead-slip/
mailto:rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz


 

 Rawene Road Update  

Thursday 5th April 2018 

                 

 

Activities on site Healthy Waters will begin work to connect the existing drainage from the 
carpark to a pipeline through the gully next week.  This project is to 
provide a temporary stormwater pipeline to eliminate the need for the 
generator and pumps currently being used.  The pipe will be installed by 
winching the 350 OD diameter PE pipe through a track in the bush 
area.  The work will take approximately ten days to complete.  
  
Public Carpark – Monday 8th April 
Some of the public carpark will need to be closed temporarily to allow 
the equipment required to undertake the work to manoeuvre safely. This 
area is likely to be at the western end of the car park near the bottom of 
the ramp.   
  
Private Access Lane and Parking - Monday 8th April 
The lane will need to be closed while this work is undertaken.  At this 
stage, it is likely that the area will be closed during the delivery of 
equipment and during the bulk of the work which is expected to take ten 
days. Can we please ask you to not park in the private parks from 
Sunday evening onwards, otherwise your vehicles may not be 
accessible for a week or more. 

Update on next phase 

of work 
Following the construction of the new stormwater pipe, the generator 

and pumps will be removed from site. 

Work on Stage 1 at the top of the headscarp is programmed to begin 

after Healthy Waters have completed their work.  Timing will be 

confirmed via updates.  Stage 1 work includes the capping of the sheet 

piles, possible ground anchor installation (if required) and construction of 

a retaining wall. 

Next public meeting We are proposing to hold another public meeting to keep you informed 

of progress.  We have tentatively selected the evening of Tuesday 1 

May as a suitable date.  Please let us know if there are any reasons why 

this date should be avoided. 

How you can get more 

information 
If you have any questions or feedback please email 

rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz and we will endeavour to answer as 

quickly and comprehensively as possible.  This email address can be 

used to contact the project team, and is regularly monitored by Amanda, 

John and Ross.  The Auckland Council Contact Centre is also be 

available on 09 301 0101. 

You can get more information from the following sources: 

•         There is an introduction to the project on the Auckland Council 

website  

mailto:rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
https://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/plans-projects-policies-reports-bylaws/our-projects/projects-north-auckland/Pages/rawene-road-emergency-stabilisation-work.aspx


•         Frequently asked questions about the project are answered here 

(email us if you have new questions to add).   

•         A record of project updates up to 18 December is available here, 

and more recent updates here  

Why you are receiving 

this email 
You are receiving this email as you have indicated that you wish to 

receive updates about Rawene Road car park. These email updates will 

be made available on a regular basis.  If you want to unsubscribe from 

this email, or if you want to be added, please email us.  
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